January 2, 2014

Dear Prospective buyer,

I am writing to tell you about my experience with Kitty Stockton during our recent home purchase. Our family of six has recently moved to the Durham/Chapel Hill area from Ohio. You can imagine how daunting a task it is to move such a large family such a long way. I can't tell you enough how much easier that Kitty made the entire process for us. She stayed with us for the entire weekend that we had allotted to come into town and pick a home. She was professional and organized. She had homes lined up for us to visit that met our specific family needs and even some needs that we hadn't thought of ourselves! She stayed with us until we had found a home that we all felt good about. But it doesn't end there....

Knowing how much we loved the home, Kitty helped us put together a perfect offer. She guided us through the inspection, maintaining very high standards and helping us greatly because we were out of state. She came to the property with the inspectors/appraisers and made sure that our interests were protected throughout the entire process.

Now that we have settled in, she still responds quickly to any question that we have and has been a friend and a resource for getting to know the area. Both my husband and I have been very impressed by Kitty, would recommend her highly, and consider her our first call for any real estate needs.

Sincerely,

Susan L. Snider -- Hillsborough, NC